## SPOTLIGHT: A NEWSLETTER FROM NEW LIFE MINISTRIES

July 2019 #48

Happy summer from New Life Ministries! It has been a busy one so far and there has been lots going on, with lots more still to come. Last month, New Life was blessed with having four mission teams come to volunteer their time and talents.

Renovations were done on the Meal Ministry and at

both of the Life Houses.
Several of the teams also donated time to the city, helping to paint fire hydrants, cleaning up and praying over parks, and even clearing some trails. All of the teams served at the Meal Ministry while they were here. Thank you to all



1st Baptist Church of Baldwyn, Mississippi laying mulch and doing landscaping work.

Be watching on Facebook Live in August for a special message from Executive Director and Pastor Jimi Staton and Ben Kratz. We will be talking about all of the work the teams have done and give some special announcements on the ministries.

of the teams who have come so far and done such a wonderful job. And thank you to the three more teams who will be coming throughout the month of July! We are looking forward to meeting with all of you, to new friendships and reunions. All of our mission teams and

volunteers and financial partners are parts of New Life Ministries. We would not be the organization we are without all of the blessings everyone reading this pours out on us. From all of us here at New Life Ministries, thank you.



Victory Baptist and Clarkson Baptist Churches of Mississippi preparing food at the Meal Ministry.

## COMING IN JULY & AUGUST

Mission Teams, Golf Scramble, and Project Spotlight

It has been a busy summer for all of us here at New Life Ministries, here is everything coming up and how you can get involved.

Starting on Sunday, July 7<sup>th</sup>, three more mission teams will be coming to work on different projects. First will be Woodland Baptist from Illinois, then Mill Creek Baptist from Kentucky, and the final team will be 1<sup>st</sup> Baptist Church of Milton, Florida. Pray that their time here will be rewarding for both us and them. If you want to come and say hello, volunteer some time, or just

say thank you to these teams, feel free to stop by anytime during the week.

• On August 24th New Life will be having its 4-Man Golf Scramble at Clear Creek Golf Course in Huntington. Cost is \$240 a team; registration price covers a cart, 18-holes, refreshments, and lunch. Teams can register online at http://newlifeministries-

indiana.com/golf-outing/.

Project Spotlight

• Beacon Credit Union's Project Spotlight starts on August 1st. Project Spotlight is an opportunity for local non-profits to win \$1,000 if they can receive the most votes out of the competing organizations. Every person can vote once a day!

Be watching for Project Spotlight to start up on August 1st! Each person can vote once a day at www.beaconcu.org/project-spotlight/.

We need your votes!

313 E. Franklin St.

NLM Office Huntington, IN 46750
(260) 200-1372

323 N. Jefferson St.

Meal Ministry Huntington, IN 46750

(260) 519-3637

Women's Life 406 I House Hunt

406 Byron St.

Huntington, IN 46570

Website http://newlifeministries-indiana.com/



Oak Hill Baptist Church Youth Mission Team clearing trails at Evergreen Park.